
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I understand that there has been much confusion with the recent announcements over the media. 

Today is business as usual at Moorebank High School. 

There is a live stream for principals today at 2.00pm after which I will have further information to 
communicate to both you and my staff. 

Your child should have google classroom codes for each of their classes. 

Tentatively, my understanding is that online learning will commence soon for all students. What that 
will look like will be communicated after we receive updated guidelines from the Department of 
Education. 

I will continue to keep you informed as updated information is received. I thank you in advance for 
your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Vally Grego 

Principal 

23/3/2020 


